Hurray, The Children's Museum is moving to a new home!
Here's information about our plans.

WHY IS THE CHILDREN'S MUSEUM MOVING? The museum has run out of space and
can't meet the demand for its services. In addition, the Jamaicaway site
is inaccessible to large segments of the metropolitan population.

WHERE IS THE MUSEUM MOVING TO? We're moving to Museum Wharf, a rugged
brick and timber warehouse on Boston's waterfront. Museum Wharf is adja-
cent to the Boston Tea Party Ship and directly across the Fort Point
Channel from the new Federal Reserve Building.

WHEN WILL THE MOVE TAKE PLACE? The museum will operate at the Jamaicaway
facility until April 22, 1979; Museum Wharf is expected to open in early
July.

WILL MUSEUM WHARF BE EASY TO REACH? Yes, Museum Wharf is just off the
Central Artery and the Mass. Pike extension. It's also easy to reach by
the T (Red Line to South Station), and it's within walking distance of
other waterfront attractions like the New England Aquarium and Quincy
Market.

WHAT KINDS OF EXHIBITS WILL BE AT MUSEUM WHARF? Exciting exhibits such as
a two-story Japanese artisan's store and house; City Slice, a three-story
cross section of a house, street and underground; a magnificent collection
of dolls and doll houses; Grandparent's House; and expanded versions of
old favorites such as Computers, Giant's Countertop, and How Movies Move.

WILL THERE BE ANYTHING ELSE AT MUSEUM WHARF IN ADDITION TO THE CHILDREN'S
MUSEUM? Yes, the museum is sharing the six-story warehouse with the
Museum of Transportation, a lively museum that brings to life Boston's
colorful transportation history. There'll also be two restaurants, museum
shops, a waterfront park, and of course, the Hood milk bottle.

Watch for opening news!
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